
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
2017 WATER MAIN IMPROVEMENT 

May 12, 2017 
 
Sealed proposals for the improvements described below will be received at the office of the Public Works 
Director at the following address: 
 

Village of Glencoe 
Village Hall 

675 Village Court 
Glencoe, Illinois  60022 

 
Until 10:30 a.m., local time, Thursday, June 1, 2017. All bids will be analyzed and a contractor selected based 
on a qualified bid selection process. The project requires the following: 
 
Trenchless construction, excavation,  and installation of 1,100 L.F. of 8-inch and 6-inch MOPVC C909 and C900 
water main, abandonment of existing water main, adjustment of sewers, connection of 16 water services of 
varying sizes, 4 fire hydrants and other appurtenances, pavement and parkway restoration at 4 different street 
locations within the Village.    
 
Copies of Contract Documents may be obtained electronically by contacting Public Works General 
Superintendent Donald Kirk at dkirk@villageofglencoe.org. Hard copies of Plans and Contract Documents may 
be obtained from the Public Works Department for a $100 non-refundable fee. Reference is made of said 
documents for full particulars. The Village requires that the Prevailing Rate of Hourly Wages be paid to all 
persons employed on this project. 
 
A pre-bid meeting will be held at 10 a.m. on Tuesday, May 23, 2017 at the Village Hall. All interested bidders 
are advised to attend. 
 
The Village of Glencoe reserves the right to reject any and all bids or waive any technicality in any bid or to 
accept any bid considered to be in the best interest of the Village. 
 

David C. Mau, P.E. 
Director of Public Works 

Village of Glencoe 
675 Village Court 

Glencoe, IL  60022 
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